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Ref. 045/18/1GSD 21 March 2018

Dear Mr. Christensen

Subject: 2017 Combined Delivery Report of Project on ‘Mangroves for Future
(MFF)/Small Grants Facility (SGF)-Phase3’

I am pleased to inform you that the 2017 Combined Delivery Report (CDR) of the Project on
‘Mangroves for Future (MFF)/Small Grants Facility (SGF)-Phase3’ has been generated
and is ready for your review and endorsement.

The 2017 Combined Delivery Report is UNDP’s official financial report that shows the total
project expenditure recorded in 2017. I am enclosing herewith 2017 CDR showing details of
the expenditure at the activity level. Kindly sign on the report where marked and return it to
UNDP for our records by 28 March 2018.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support and partnership and look
forward to our further collaboration.

Resident Representative a.i.

Mr. Steen Christensen

Coordinator, Mangroves for the Future (MFF) Initiative
IUCN Asia Regional Office

63 Sukhumvit Road Soi 39 Klongton-Nua

Wattana, Bangkok 10110

Encl. 2017 Combined Delivery Report by Activity
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